
REMINDER 
 

   
FROM TIME TO TIME YOU MAY 

SPOT ALLIGATORS IN THE 
RETENTION PONDS. AS THESE 

PONDS ARE PART OF THEIR 
NATURAL HABITAT 

PLEASE BE AWARE OF THIS 
WHENEVER CHILDREN OR PETS ARE 

IN THE AREA 
SHOULD YOU SEE ANY ALLIGATORS 
OVER 4 FEET IN LENGTH OR ACTING 
IN AN AGGRESSIVE WAY YOU MAY 

CONTACT FLORIDA FISH AND 
WILDLIFE AT (352) 732-1225 AND 

THEY WILL HAVE THE GATOR 
TRAPPED AND RELOCATED  


